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Youth Group Report given by Andrew Garbutt 
 
Between 2006 and 2011 Andrew lived in the village. In 2009 he started a Youth Group and 
over the years that it was running it obtained a variety of funding and purchased 
equipment.  
 
In 2013 the club was suspended due to lack of volunteers and lowering attendances.  
 
The club has been dormant for 9 years and there are still funds available for approx. £1300. 
Unless there is a desire to rekindle the group Andrew would like to see the funds and 
equipment to good use for the benefit of the demographic for which it was intended.  
 
Andrew would like to liaise with the Parish Councils and the Community Park Committee to 
facilitate that.  
 


